

November – The month of Thankfulness.



I hope this message finds all ADOMA members and friends doing well. We are now entering the crazy time of year with Family, Friends, and Food. I wish everyone to have a blessed Thanksgiving filled with all the turkey and yummy sides!

We are thrilled this month to have our platinum sponsor HR HOTLINK/Pam Walton opening our meeting. Then Jennifer Burns and Jasmin Bhandari from Scali Rasmussen Law will speak on the New Employment & Dealership Laws of 2024. This meeting is not to be missed for Controllers, Office Managers, HR, and Payroll associates. Please sign up now on the ADOMA website.

While you are on the ADOMA website sign up for the ADOMA Holiday Party! The Party is being held on December 15th from 6:30-11:00 at "The Fifth" in Anaheim. Dinner, dancing, fireworks, and more.... FUN! Once you make your payment, please remember to complete the reservation form, and send the form to me at <a href="mailto:ADOMAPRESIDENT@GMAIL.COM">ADOMAPRESIDENT@GMAIL.COM</a>. We of the Executive Board are really looking forward to this in-person event and celebrating the Holidays with everyone.

The ADOMA website is getting a revamp 

YAY. Please check back towards the end of November to see the updates.

2024 is bringing the in-person meetings back...more details to come.

Happy Thanksgiving,

**Tiffany Erb**ADOMA 2022-2024
Executive President

